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13th November 2017
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Dear Parents / Carers
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This year the KS1 Nativity performance will be on Thursday 14th December at 6pm, for adults only and on Friday 15th December at 9.15 am for parents and carers with accompanying children. 
Children will be bringing home a letter which informs you which part they will be playing and which costume they will need. We do have a few costumes in school, so please let us know if your child will need to use one of them.

On the Thursday evening we would like as many children to come back for the performance as possible. Children will need to be back at school at 5.30pm so that we can get them changed and ready for the performance.

We look forward to sharing our Nativity with you.
The KS1 Team.
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